
Dear Sir: 

This willIerify your report of receiption 
of WXKW from 5:30 to 5:58 AM on September 25th. 
Your report of programing was found to be com- 
plete. We are very pleased with your complete 
report and your-comments on fading and relative 
signal strength with WHDE. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Very ruly yours, 

Arthur F. Scho fuss 
Chief Engineer 
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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 
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